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Norfolk Farmers Market Steering Committee Meeting
Tuesday, May 7, 2024

Present at The Community Garden: Committee members Lisa Auclair, George Vinik, Margaret Saxe,
Richard Tomaselli, Mary Jo Tomaselli, Janet Alteri, Marie-Christine Perry, Darby Weigel

Market Manager Chelsea Ryll
Chair Lisa Auclair called the meeting to order at 5:13 p.m.
Motion to approve minutes of the last meeting: Darby, second Margaret

Lisa gave the financial report and enumerated expenses to date for the Earth Day project at Botelle.
Donations have been good and cash on hand is $8,535.91.

General discussion regarding the shed at Town Hall. Marie-Christine asked if the library can use tents for
an upcoming event and committee agreed that local organizations can have use of market equipment
when needed.

Committee continued discussion about upcoming Summer Weekend in Norfolk. It was decided to hold
the market on the Town Hall lawn. Chelsea and committee members will work on setting up special
events to take place during the market and will also organize a wine and cheese to be held at the
community garden on Friday, August 2. All members are encouraged to solicit vendors.

The next meeting is rescheduled for June 11, 2024,
Motion to adjourn at 6:05 Janet, second Margaret.

Respectfully submitted,
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